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Humboldt Health Board Issues Ruling 
(KLZA)-- The Humboldt Health Board met Tuesday evening. 

The only agenda item concerned water service to properties with non-functioning sewer systems.
 Following discussion it was decided the City of Humboldt will not provide water service to any
properties with a non-functioning sewer system.

City Clerk Connie Laflin said the topic was brought before the Health Board due to complaints
received about a rental property in Humboldt that has been rented out that did not have sewer
service.
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